
June 1, 1938*

/

Royal Danish Consul General, 
The Consulate General, 
for Canada and Newfoundland, 
Keefer Building,
1440 St.Catherine Street W, 
Montreal, P* Q.

Dear Sir,

let me thank you for your letter of 
May the Slat in which ye tell me of the I#-1Inter- 
national Congress of Psychology to be held at 
Copehhagen from the 22nd to 27th August, 1932.

I have made some enquiries as to 
whether it is likely that any of our staff of 
the Department of Psychology are likely to be 
abroad at that time, but I do not find that they
are.
depression it is not possible for the University 
to send a representative unless someone happened 
to be over there on other business.

Unfortunately, in these days of financial

I shall keep it in mind*

Ever yours faithfully.

Princ ipal*


